
 
 

 
 

Memorandum	No.	JFA-2024-002	
	
TO:	 DEANS,	COLLEGE	SECRETARIES,	AND	HEADS	OF	UNITS	

STUDENTS	AND	STUDENT	ORGANIZATIONS	
UP	Diliman	
	
	

	

FROM:	 JERWIN	F.	AGPAOA	
Vice	Chancellor	for	Student	Affairs	

SUBJECT:	 START	‘EM	YOUNG:	Gender	Sensitivity	and	NSTP	Orientation	for	
Freshies	

DATE:	 23	February	2024	

	
	
The	Office	of	the	Vice	Chancellor	for	Student	Affairs,	in	partnership	with	the	Diliman	
Gender	Office,	Office	of	Anti-Sexual	Harassment,	and	the	National	Service	Training	
Program	Diliman,	enjoins	all	UP	Diliman	Freshies	to	attend	Start	'em	Young:	Gender	
Sensitivity	and	NSTP	Orientation	for	Freshies	to	be	conducted	on-site	on	March	
11	and	18,	2024,	9:00AM-12:00NN	at	the	School	of	Economics	Auditorium.			
	
Students	need	only	to	attend	one	of	the	sessions	and	are	advised	to	pre-register	
online	via	this	link:	https://bit.ly/SEY2024.	
	
Attendance	to	this	event	is	highly	encouraged	following	the	stipulations	in	the	Section	
30	of	the	UP	Anti-Sexual	Harassment	Code:	“[a]ll	members	of	the	UP	community	
shall	undergo	an	orientation	on	anti-sexual	harassment,	once	every	three	(3)	
years.”	Students	who	will	attend	this	event	may	be	issued	an	excuse	letter	to	be	
presented	to	their	professors.	A	special	session	may	be	requested	by	the	students,	
subject	to	availability	of	the	aforementioned	offices,	through	their	colleges.				
	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	you	may	contact	our	Junior	GAD	Officer,	Kat	
Estrella	via	email	(ovcsa.upd@up.edu.ph	or	kiestrella@up.edu.ph).	
	
Thank	you.	
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